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Thanks to everyone who came along and enjoyed our summer soirée on Saturday 18th June. While 
the weather didn’t play ball, it was lovely to see over 200 of you enjoying some great music, 
delicious food and even some dancing! Huge thanks go to the organising team, as well as a few 
people and local businesses that contributed to make the evening a success including, Paul Hyland 
and his team from Hyland Financial Planning who ran the bar for us, On the Hoof who provided the 
catering, our excellent trio of musicians from the Guildhall School of Music, our fantastic DJ Eddie 
and Heathside Flower Garden who generously provided some beautiful flowers. Thanks also to 
everyone who donated brilliant prizes for the raffle and silent auction. We raised a fantastic amount 
which will go directly to support the school. Here’s to next year!  

 
We are already planning more social events for next term and will host a Dunottar PTA Comedy 
Night on Friday 30th September. This was a popular event pre covid and we look forward to an 
evening of laughs to start off the new school year. Tickets are on sale now so why not get organised 
and buy your tickets!  
 
This term funds raised by the PTA have included the funding of iPad pens for the Art department – 
allowing students to develop their digital art including some Year 7 work inspired by David Hockney. 
It was lovely to also see the gardening club with their first crop which the PTA have supported. 

 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/dunottarschoolpta/721883
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A reminder that our final “Donuttar Day” will be on the last day of term, with Krispy Kreme donuts 
available at break for a minimum £1 donation. All proceeds go to fantastic local charity Stripey Stork. 
 
And finally, we are saying goodbye to a few core people on the PTA team whose children are leaving 
the school and our fantastic Chair Carol is stepping down after 4 years. Huge thanks to them all! If 
you’d like to get involved with the PTA please get in touch – info@dunottarschoolpta.co.uk 
 
We wish you all a wonderful summer break and look forward to seeing you in September. 

 
 
 
 
 


